

November 16, 2021

Valdez Yellow Cab P.O. Box 996 Valdez, AK 99686

Dear Gail:

Our records indicate your certificate of public conveyance (taxi operations license) for Valdez Yellow Cab will expire on December 31, 2021.

As a convenience to you, please find the application packet enclosed for the annual renewal of your certificate of public conveyance.

Please return the completed renewal application, along with all documents as listed in the renewal application check list. The renewal application fee in the amount of \$100 must be paid at the time of application.

Just as a reminder, all vehicles used in the operation of your business to transport the public must be inspected and listed on the vehicle inventory sheet. Please contact the Valdez Police Department directly to schedule your vehicle inspections. A signed copy of the inspection and a current inspection permit issued by the VPD for each vehicle must be included with your renewal application.

Valid liability insurance for your company, valid insurance for each vehicle used, and copies/documentation of chauffeur's licenses for every driver employed by your business must also be included with your application at the time of submission.

Please return your completed application packet to my office as soon as possible but no later than December 14, 2021. If for some reason you are unable to submit your application for any reason by that deadline, please contact me as soon as possible.

Upon receipt of your <u>completed</u> application and all required documents, I will process your certificate renewal and send to the Ports & Harbor Commission and City Council for review and approval. I will provide dates for when your application will appear before the commission and city council once I have received all your required application materials.

Please feel free to contact me at aferko@valdezak.gov, office (907) 834-3468, or cell (907) 202-0711 with questions or concerns.

Allie Ferko

Deputy City

Valdez Yellow Cab

Po Box 996 Valdez AK 99686

December 14, 2021

Allie Ferko City of Valdez

Dear Alli,

As the holder of the Certificate of Public Convenience, I Gail Johnson would like to request an extension of the renewal date for Valdez Yellow Cab.

Due to recent illness and vehicle repairs we have been unable to obtain the required vehicle inspections. Everything else is fairly set. We will do the inspections as soon as the needed repairs are finished. We currently are running with one taxi for all shifts.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely

Gail Johnson



February 15, 2022

Valdez Yellow Cab P.O. Box 996 Valdez, AK 99686

Dear Gail,

Thank you for submitting your application for Yellow Cab's annual Certificate of Public Conveyance renewal on February 10, 2022.

After processing your submitted application, I found the following documents missing:

- Approved copy of your City of Valdez business license.
- Current rate/fare list.
- Your signature on the 2022 For Hire Vehicle Permit for Dodge Grand Caravan (License # JLG774).
- Valdez insurance card for Dodge Grand Caravan (License #JLG774). Submitted insurance card expired on February 6, 2022. Please provide a valid insurance card for this vehicle.
- Your signature and Carol White's signature on the 2022 For Hire Vehicle Permit for Ford Focus (License # JHX213).
- Your signature on 2022 For Hire Vehicle Permit for Dodge Caravan SE (License # LFE447).
- The VIN number on the insurance card and state registration for the Dodge Caravan SE (License # LFE447) does not match. Please provide an updated insurance card for this vehicle with the correct VIN.

Additionally, we must have documentation of all driver's chauffeur's licenses prior to submission for formal approval. I understand there has been a delay in the Valdez Police Department printing these for you due to hardware issues. So, I will work with them directly to obtain this documentation.

Upon receipt of all required documents, I will process your certificate renewal and send to the Ports & Harbor Commission and City Council for review and approval. I will provide dates for when your application will appear before the commission and city council once I have received all your required application materials.

Please feel free to contact me at aferko@valdezak.gov, office (907) 834-3468, or cell (907) 202-0711 with questions or concerns.

Sincerely

Allie Ferko

Deputy City Glerk



February 25, 2022

Valdez Yellow Cab P.O. Box 996 Valdez, AK 99686

Dear Gail,

Sincerely

Allie Ferko Deputy City

Thank you to you and Carol White for meeting with me today to review the missing items for Yellow Cab's annual Certificate of Public Conveyance renewal.

After our meeting, the following documents are still needed to complete your application:

- Approved copy of your 2022 City of Valdez business license.
- Valdez insurance card for Dodge Grand Caravan (License #JLG774). Submitted insurance card expired on February 6, 2022. Please provide a valid insurance card for this vehicle.
- The VIN number on the insurance card and state registration for the Dodge Caravan SE (License # LFE447) does not match. Please provide an updated insurance card for this vehicle with the correct VIN.

Additionally, we must have documentation of all driver's chauffeur's licenses prior to submission for formal approval. I understand there has been a delay in the Valdez Police Department printing these for you due to hardware issues. So, I will work with them directly to obtain this documentation.

Upon receipt of all required documents, I will process your certificate renewal and send to the Ports & Harbor Commission and City Council for review and approval. I will provide dates for when your application will appear before the commission and city council once I have received all your required application materials.

Please feel free to contact me at aferko@valdezak.gov, office (907) 834-3468, or cell (907) 202-0711 with questions or concerns.



February 28, 2022

Valdez Yellow Cab Attn: Gail Johnson P.O. Box 996 Valdez, AK 99686

Dear Gail,

As an update to my previous letter on February 25, 2022, the following documents are still needed to complete your certificate of public conveyance (taxi license) renewal application:

- Valdez insurance card for Dodge Grand Caravan (License #JLG774). Submitted insurance card expired on February 6, 2022. Please provide a valid insurance card for this vehicle.
- After verification with Valdez Police Department, I confirmed the chauffeur's licenses for both you
 and Carol White are expired as of December 31, 2021. (Beryl Smith is current thru December 31,
 2022.) See attached documentation. Current chauffeur's licenses are required for all drivers listed
 in your application. Please provide proof of valid chauffeur's licenses for you and Carol White.

Upon receipt of all required documents, I will process your certificate renewal and send to the Ports & Harbor Commission and City Council for review and approval. I will provide dates for when your application will appear before the commission and city council once I have received all your required application materials.

Please feel free to contact me at <u>aferko@valdezak.gov</u>, office (907) 834-3468, or work cell (907) 202-0711 with questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Allie Ferko

Deputy City Clerk

Enclosed (i) Email From VPD Dated 02:28:2022 (2) COPIES Of Last chauffeur's livense renewal applications for Gail Johnson, Carol White, and Benyl Smith.

AEP

52.28.2022 (AEP)
Spoke W/ Ms. Jahnson and Ms. Smith about chanffuer's licenses and msnranu (respectively). Both said were working to and msnranu (respectively). Both said were working to and msnranu (respectively). Both said were not proceed pesoive. Ms. Johnson is aware taxi license cannot proceed without these ctems.